The Notebook Project
Notebook Project for Internal Students
Beginning in the winter semester of the 2016/2017 year, every new internal student admitted to the Faculty will receive on loan a notebook computer for their use during their period of studies. Students may use the notebook as long as they are internal students at the Faculty and receive a scholarship.
Termination of the Project
The Notebook Project may be terminated at any time at the discretion of the Faculty management.
